Chairman’s Report for November 2022 to October 2023

Thank you to the hard working committee members who have ensured the continued smooth
working of our u3a.

This year we have been trying to build up our membership and increase the Groups on offer. Thank
you to all the Group Co-ordinators who week after week lead their groups.

We have again used market stalls and county wide events to promote u3a and many members went
to South Ormsby to show various aspects of our West Wolds u3a.

We have updated our website and used Facebook to promote ourselves. Word of mouth still works
really well and members telling their neighbours and friends about u3a is very effective. We need to
attract newly retired people to continue the u3a.

We are very lucky that we still have some of our early members but this u3a was formed nearly 25
years ago and many of us have done our turns on committee and leading groups and want others to
take over.

Gail Dennis

Chairman



